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Dear (insert guest name),

Thank you for choosing to stay at the new Limelight Hotel Snowmass. We have been working vigorously in an effort to complete the project and open our doors to provide you with a world-class mountain stay.
We aim to limit any short-term inconvenience that ongoing projects may impose and we will work to ensure that you are provided with the utmost comfort and service. 
Ahead of your stay, we would like to inform you that the neighboring buildings to the Limelight Snowmass are under continued construction and you may encounter some light construction during your stay. We apologize in advance and we will work to ensure that any disruption during your stay is kept to a minimum. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as the Snowmass Base Village nears completion.
If you have any questions regarding this notice or any other Limelight Hotel Snowmass construction, feel free to contact The Limelight Hotel at the below address or at (970) 429-5052. 
Thank you for being a loyal and valued Limelight Hotel guest; we all look forward to seeing you again soon!

Sincerely, 


Lindsay Cagley, General Manager 
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